
         

  

At   St   Oliver’s   we   are   called   to   unite   in   service   by   living   out   our   Mercy   Values   and   striving   to   
be   quality   learners   who   contribute   positively   to   our   community.  

 

Term   3    Week   8                       http://www.stoliversharrispark.catholic.edu.au/home                12th   September   2019  
 

DATES   TO   REMEMBER  
 
 
SEPTEMBER  
 
Friday   13th  
Stage   3   Mass   9.15am  
 
Whole   school   assembly  
2.30pm  
 
 
Monday   16th   -   Friday  
27th  
KISS   and   GO   trial   
 
Wednesday   18th  
ICAS   English   8am  
 
Thursday   19th  
ICAS   Maths   8am  
 
 
Friday   20th  
School   Disco   5-6.30pm  
 
 
Friday   27th   
Last   day   of   Term   3  
 
 
OCTOBER  
 
Monday   14th  
Term   4   commences  
 

KISS   and   GO   trial   in   Week   9   and   10   -   16th   Sept   -   27th   Sept  
In   Week   9   and   Week   10   we   are   trialling   KISS   and   GO   in   the   afternoons   in   the   5   minute  
parking   zone   on   Allen   Street.   This   is   in   response   to   our   lack   of   parking.   We   will   then   seek  
parent   feedback   after   the   trial.   
Kiss   and   Go  
In   the    afternoon,    the   5   minute   parking   zone   on   Allen   Street,   will   be   in   use   for   KISS   and   GO.  
Staff   will   supervise .   

● Parents   who   pull   up   in   the   KISS   and   GO   zone   must   stay   in   their   car.   
KISS   and   GO   Procedures   for   Parents  

● Parents   can   pull   up   in   the   KISS   and   GO   bay   from   2:55pm.   As   this   is   a   5   minute  
zone,   parents   risk   a   fine   if   stopped   there   for   more   than   5   minutes.  

● KISS   and   GO   will   run   from   3pm   to   3:30pm  
● Display   family   sign   in   front   left   visor   of   your   car   (provided   by   the   school)  
● Students   will   only   be   directed   into   the   first   car   for   safety   reasons  
● Parents   must   remain   in   the   car  
● Students   enter   the   car   from   the   gutter   side   ONLY  
● Bags   must   go   in   the   car,   NOT   the   boot   due   to   safety   reasons  
● The   last   car   in   the   KISS   and   GO   bay   must   be   completely   in   front   of   the   bicycle   sign  

painted   on   the   road  
● If   the   KISS   and   GO   bay   is   full,   parents   will   be   directed   to   drive   around   the   block   and  

rejoin   the   queue  
● Parents   are   advised   to   adhere   to   road   rules   and   parking   signs   to   avoid   fines  
● Please   note,   parents   must   not   leave   the   bay   until   ALL   passengers   have   a   seat   belt  

on.  
● It   is   an   offence   to   be   on   mobile   phones   while   in   the   KISS   and   GO   bay  
● Wet   weather   -   KISS   and   GO   proceeds   as   normal  

KISS   and   GO   Procedures   for   Students.   
● KISS   and   GO   students   proceed   to   the   Kinder   seats   at   3pm,   before   other   students  

are   dismissed  
● Students   wait   on   kinder   seats   with   siblings   until   called   by   duty   teacher  
● Students   proceed   to   the   gate   when   called   and   are   then   directed   by   the   duty   teacher  

to   their   car   when   their   car   is   in   the   front   position   in   the   bay  
● Wet   weather   -   students   assemble   under   shade   awning  
●   After   3.30pm,   parents   will   need   to   park   &   walk   into   the   school   to   pick   up   their   child  

 
Barbara   Young  
Principal  
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Student   prayer  
Dear   God,     thank   you   for   loving   us   and   caring   for   us.   Please   encourage   us   to   love   you   and   our   neighbours.   As  
we   come   to   the   end   of   term   3,   we   ask   that   you   watch   over   the   St   Oliver’s   community.   Amen.   Navleen   and  
Jarrod  
 

 
 
PBS4L   News   
 
This   fortnight   we   are   focusing   on   being    Respectful   by   being   respectful   learners  

 
                                     Congratulations   to   Year   1   for   winning    the   Oli   Star   Class  

 

 

 

 
Are    promoting   the   North   Granville   Community   Facilities   Masterplan.  
  
They   would   like   to   extend   an   invitation   to   the   St   Oliver’s   parent   community   to   the   below   event   to   discuss   new  
recreational   and   community   facilities   in   North   Granville.  
Event:    North   Granville   recreational   and   community   facilities   parent   workshop  
Date :   16   September  
Time:    9:10-10:10am.  
Location:    Rosehill   Public   School  
Enter   via   Virginia   Street   gate   and   sign   in   at   the   school   office   first.  
  
 
NSW   Scouts   will   also   be   there   to   promote   their   youth   programs   to   parents.   
 

 

School   Fundraising  
  We   have   vouchers   available   in   the   school   office   for   $8   each   
The   school   receives   $3   for   each   voucher   sold.  
You   can   purchase   them   today   from   the   school   office   with   cash   or   EFTPOS   is  
available.  
Great   value   for   the   upcoming   school   holidays  

 



         

St   Oliver’s   Toy   Raffle  
 

Raffle   Tickets   are   now   on   sale   for   $1.   If   you   require   more   tickets,  
please   see   the   office   staff.   The   raffle   will   be   drawn   on   Friday,   20th  

September,     at   the   completion   of   the   Disco.  

   

 
 

  
 

 
 

You   are   invited  
 

Celebration   of   Learning  
  Thursday,   19th   September   2019  

3pm   -   5pm  
 

St   Oliver’s   students   would   like   to   share   their   learning   with   you.  
 

What   is   Celebration   of   Learning?  
Celebration   of   Learning   is   all   about   celebrating   your   child   and   their   achievements.    It   is   a   time   for    your   child  
to   lead   you    through   a   journey   of   their   learning   as   they   share   what   they   have   been   doing   and   explain   what   they  
have   been   learning.  
Celebration   of   Learning   is   time   for   you   to   engage   with   your   child.   It   is    not    a   time   to   speak   with   the   teachers  
about   your   child.    If   you   would   like   to   speak   to   your   child’s   teacher,   you   are   welcome   to   make   an   appointment  
for   another   time.  
When   is   our   Celebration   of   Learning?  
Learning   spaces   will   be   open   between   3.00pm   -   5.00pm.   Parents   are   invited   to   arrive   with   their   children  
anytime   from   3.00pm   onwards   and   may   stay   for   as   long   as   they   wish   up   until   5.00pm.  
Who   is   invited   to   our   Celebration   of   Learning?  
All   students   and   their   families.  
Where   will   Celebration   of   Learning   happen?  
Your   child   will   begin   their   Celebration   of   Learning   in   their   learning   space   and   may   also   take   you   to   other   areas  
of   the   school   such   as   the   library   or   the   garden.  
 

 



         

InfoZone  
Welcome   to   the   Library   and   Technology   section   of   the   St   Oliver’s   Newsletter!  

 

                                                   BOOK   WEEK   2019  

 

 
 
Thank   you   for   your   support   of   children’s   enjoyment   of   literature   and   subsequently   their   reading   success!   The  
Book   Parade,   the   Book   Fair   and   “Big   Dreams”   performance   were   all   a   wonderful   celebration   of   reading!  
 

PRC   CHALLENGE   NOW   CLOSED  
Congratulations   to   the   many   students   who   completed   the   Challenge!   Your   certificates   from   the   Premier   will  
arrive   in   Term   4.   
Mrs   Lesley   Quinn,   Teacher   Librarian   
 


